
 
 PCC.III/REC. 13 (III-95) 
 
 800-900 MHz TRUNKING1 
 
The Third Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications 
 
Considering: 
 
 That Trunking Services in the bands of 800-900 MHz for use by private and public services and public 
safety are becoming more and more prevalent in the Region; and 
 
 That harmonized band allocations and Type Approval Standards within the Region will facilitate cross 
border and sub-regional commerce; and 
 
 That non-harmonized allocations within the Region may preclude the realization of the benefits of Public 
Safety and trunked public and private services. 
 
Recommends: 
 
1. That the harmonization of the band allocations, trunking channel band plan and Type Approval Standards 
should be addressed by CITEL members with some urgency. 
 
 
Instructs: 
 
 The Executive Secretary of CITEL to distribute this Recommendation as well as the information paper 
entitled "A Perspective on 800-900 MHz Trunking in the United States" to all PCC.III members, requesting that 
their comments be sent to the Chairman of the Working Group on Terrestrial Mobile Communications. 
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